
Term 4: Weeks 2 and 3

Big Question:  What’s between the pages?
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A great week at Gagle Brook

It has been a busy two weeks at Gagle Brook and the children have continued to demonstrate our ACHIEVE values brilliantly. Many thanks for attending Parent’s Evening this 

week. If you did not meet with your child’s teacher, please do see your child’s teacher so a meeting can be arranged to discuss your child’s progress. 

We are always here to support you and your child. Please do get in touch via the school office to contact a member of the Inclusion Team.
With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

We had a wonderful time celebrating World Book day on Thursday.  The children enjoyed sharing their 

favourite characters and books with their friends.  

We had such a range of costumes including Harry Potter, Mary Poppins, 

Where’s Wally, the Gruffalo – it was super fun!
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House Points

Term 4  Week 2 winner: Willow

Term 4 Week 3 winner: Willow

Achieve Awards

Week 2

Week 3

Attendance Award
Week 2: Hedgehogs with 

96%
Week 3: Pandas with 

98%

Sports 
Award

Oliver (Y2)

N Thea

R Andrea

Y1 Alexis Ca

Y2 Kian

Y3 Mali

Y4 Brad

Y5 Ollie

Nest Anna

N Parker

R Eva

Y1 Delilah

Y2 Jessica

Y3 Ezmay Rose

Y4 Sienna

Y5 Harrison

Nest Seli



There is still time to complete the 

online safety questionnaire. We 

would love to hear your views on 

this year's theme of ‘change online’ 

so click on the link:



Some tips about technology from NOS…

Read the Safer Internet Day 2024 

research

Research launched for Safer Internet Day earlier this month 

reveals that young people are excited about changes in online 

technology but express the need for conversation and better 

support.

Three quarters (74%) of parents and carers, and just under half 

(45%) of children have worries about safety as developments 

with artificial intelligence (AI), virtual reality (VR) and new social 

media apps continue to accelerate

While 70% of young people say they are excited about the 

potential of generative AI (genAI) to improve their lives and 

lives of their friends, over half (53%) of children who have used 

genAI have seen their peers use it in a negative way

Both children and parents/carers agree the Online Safety Act is 

needed because social media companies need stronger 

regulations to protect young people’s safety online

80% of children and young people think that young people 

should be listened to more about changes in technology, such 

as how it can remain safe

Read the full article:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/safer-internet-day-research

IWF Hotline removes record amount of 

child sexual abuse depicting under 10s

The IWF removed a record-breaking amount of criminal child 

sexual abuse imagery in 2023 (275,655 webpages). Almost every 

webpage the team worked to remove (92%) included what has 

been termed as ‘self-generated’ material, where children have 

been coerced into performing sexually via a webcam or 

handheld device. Of these, 42% (107,615) featured children 

under 10, a 66% increase on the number of webpages seen last 

year (64,735). Read the full 

article: https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/iwf-hotline-removes-

record-amount-of-child-sexual-abuse-depicting-under-10s
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